
Notice 
Dated 04.02.2019 

 
In pursuance of the ABPC Notification dated 28.01.2019, the undersigned has been 
directed to intimate all Principal friends to kindly take note of the following: 
 

 The Secretaries of all University Committees are earnestly requested to kindly 
send the ‘SECRETARIE’S REPORT’ as early as possible for enabling ABPC to 
publish the Bulletin, 2019 in time 

 The Principal friends may please note that they need to confirm their participation 
in the 30th Annual General Meeting of ABPC latest by 15th February, 2019 failing 
which ABPC may not be able to provide suitable accommodation for them. 

 For confirming their participation the Principal friends may 
 
 Send e-mail to abpc.sec@gmail.com or  
 Send SMS to Mob. No. 7003119003 or 
 Send WhatsApp message to Mob. No. 9903826376 

 

 The Principal friends are requested to kindly send ‘College Profile’ online by 
clicking on the link http://www.jadsoft.co.in/2048/abpc/ (which will be made 
available on the ABPC website very shortly). 

 The Principal friends are requested to ensure payment of a sum of Rs.1000.00 in 
favour of ABPC as the cost to publication of the ‘College Profile’. The mode of 
payment is being notified separately. 

 
With best of the wishes to all Principal friends 
 
 
For All Bengal Principals’ Council 
 

 
Dr.Somnath Mukhopadhyay 
Office Secretary, ABPC                                                      Dated 04.02.2019 
 

 


